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Objectives
We want to:

• Explain the changes to requirement for RSE coming in from 
September 2020

• Explain how we currently teach RSE, and get your views on how well 
this curriculum works

• Get your views on what you think our RSE curriculum should cover

• Explain how we’ll develop our updated curriculum



What are the new RSE requirements?

We must provide the following to all pupils:

• Relationships and sex education

• Health education



What does our curriculum look like 
now?

• https://www.nghs.org.uk/academic/subject-information/pshe/



What does our curriculum look like 
now?

• What are your thoughts on our current curriculum for RSE and 
personal, social, health and economic (PSHE) education? Do you 
think this curriculum meets your child’s needs?

• What do we do well? What could we do better?

• Is there anything we’re not covering that you think we need to 
address?

• Is there something we could cover more / less?

• What do you think about the way we currently deliver RSE to 
pupils?

• As a parent, do you feel like you need more information or 
guidance on specific topics?



What happens next?
We’re also getting feedback from:

• Staff

• Pupils

• Governors

Once we’ve considered all the feedback we will redraft the RSE 
policy and curriculum plan.

The formal consultation period is running until 30th June and then 
the updates will be completed.

Please use the following link to complete the survey which allows 
you to share your feedback about our existing RSE programmes and 
the proposed policy and curriculum maps: 
https://www.nghs.org.uk/s/sre-survey/

https://www.nghs.org.uk/s/sre-survey/

